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I oppose this proposal. Portland has is in crisis as far as our houseless situation goes, and something
must be done. However like many of our previous proposals this just isn't it. Not only would this
open up different paths of potential abuse, but it would dramatically effect East portland far more
than any area in the city. We must think of a plan that does not involve pushing all of the homeless
out to the East side. We have already had such an increase with camp fires, theft and violence.
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